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E N T E R P R I S E   P A R K S  &  R E C R E A T I O N

BASEBALL & SOFTBALL

Players, coaches, officials, and spectators shall

not congregate within 6 feet of a person from

another household except to the extent

necessary—and only to the extent necessary—for

players, coaches, and officials to directly

participate in the athletic activity.

Players, coaches, officials, and spectators shall

refrain from high fives, handshakes, and other

physical contact except to the extent necessary—

and only to the extent necessary—for players,

coaches, and officials to directly participate in

the athletic activity.

Players, coaches, and officials shall wear a mask

or other facial covering that covers his or her

nostrils and mouth at all times except when a

player or official is directly participating in the

athletic activity. The Enterprise Parks and

Recreation Department interprets this to mean

that if a player, coach or official is on the

field/court, etc. directly participating in the

athletic activities, no mask is required.

Players, coaches, and officials shall not share

water coolers, drinking stations, water

Games will begin on Monday, June 15th! Once

games begin, we will post plenty of pictures on our

Facebook page! Thank you to all of our volunteer

coaches for your continued dedication to our

players and for making our program great!

 

In accordance with the Governor's order and CDC

guidelines, we will be enforcing the following rules:

a. Social distancing.

b. Facial coverings. 

c. Sanitation. 

bottles, cups, or other drinking devices.

Organizers of athletic activities shall take

reasonable steps, where practicable, to regularly

disinfect frequently used items and surfaces. The

Enterprise Parks and Recreation Department

interprets this to mean that if athletic practice

activities occur, the head or lead coach will be

responsible to take the aforesaid steps. For

games, the Parks and Recreation Department

will have sanitizer stations for use.

 

 

 



June  8 th -  A d v e n t u r e  C a m p

O n l i n e  R e g i s t r a t i o n

 

June  1 5 th -  B a l l  g a m e s  b e g i n

 

 

 U P C O M I N G   A C T I V I T I E S

S e n i o r  A e r o b i c s  -

Suspended  un t i l  f u r the r

no t i c e

W e i g h t  W a t c h e r s -

Suspended  un t i l  f u r the r

no t i c e

 

 

T h e  M o o s e  H o p e  G y m  i s

c l o s e d  t o  t h e  p u b l i c  u n t i l

f u r t h e r  n o t i c e .
 

 

 

 

 

 
O N G O I N G  R E C  C E N T E R
A C T I V I T I E S

 
E P R D  S P O N S O R S

June  2020 EPRD

RESERVATIONS

We are currently not taking

pavilion rentals until further

notice. Pavilions will be first

come, first served. 

www.facebook.com/Enterprise-Parks-and-Recreation-182898031840/ www.enterpriseal.gov/154/Parks-Recreation

ADVENTURE CAMP 2020

Summer is here! Registration for Adventure Camp will begin June 8th

online at eprd.recdesk.com. We will only be holding online registration

this year to attempt to reduce risks of the community and our staff. 

 

We have had to make schedule and capacity changes to our camp this

year. Spots are very limited! Camp will begin June 22nd with the last

day being July 31st. All updates are available on our department page at

www.enterpriseal.gov/281/adventure-camp. 

 

Spots are limited! Call us today to make sure we have your child's birth

certificate on file! 

 

We have a new payment schedule this year. Schedule below:

 

Session 1 (June 22-July 2) $65- Full payment due at registration

Session 2 (July 6 -July 17) $60- Full payment due July 2nd at 8AM

Session 3 (July 20 – July 31) $70- Full payment due July 17th at 8AM

 

 

 
New safety measures will be implemented this year to help keep

campers and staff healthy.  To read about our new COVID-19

Prevention Procedures , please visit:

 

https://www.enterpriseal.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2199/Adventure-Camp-2020---COVID-19-

Prevention-Procedures

 

 


